
 

Date: 29/02/2020 

C 103 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary School Parents (Grade 5-Grade 7)  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As we draw closer to the end of another academic year, we would love to hear from you 

about the year gone by in terms of academic, co-curriculars and administrative functions 

so that we can take all the learnings from the previous year and plan in advance for the 

commencement of the new academic year in April 2020.  

 

We also have some information that we would like to share with you, some ideas that 

help us with the teaching-learning program for the next academic year which we would 

like to present to you.  

 

We are excited to welcome you for a meeting with Mrs Fatema Agarkar, our consultant 

from Mumbai on March 17th , 2020 as follows: 

 

Grade 5: 12:30 to 1:30 pm 

Grade 6: 1:45 to 2:45 pm 

Grade 7: 3:00 to 4: 00pm 

 

Do save the date, and here’s wishing you a restful weekend ahead. More importantly, 

the children the very best as they take on the mock tests starting Monday, March 2nd 

which is an important stepping stone as they approach the final examinations for the 

year. We will also be speaking to the children to revise and practice key concepts at 

home, as we hope our children will achieve this independently and without stress.  

 

Yours truly, 

SVM Management 


